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Non-Public Minutes-6 

Selectboard 

      Monday, August 31, 2020  

 

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, Dana 

Ketchen and Drew Kellner along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

 

North Spaulding Brook Road and Matthews Road 

Eddie provided background on the presence of a locked gate at the entrance to North 

Spaulding Brook Road off North Mason Road.  Tad shared background on a 

conversation he had with Frank Burbee back in 2012 about the need to keep the road 

passable as it is a class VI town road.   

 

Brendan noted there is a similar blockage issue of Matthews Road, off Mason Road, 

where some brush has recently been placed at the entrance to Matthews Road. 

 

The Board asked Tad to write letters to both property owners advising them that both 

roads need to be accessible to the public and reference the applicable RSA to provide 

guidance to them. 

 

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney. 

 

 

____________________________   ____________________________ 

Brendan Denehy     Eddie Arnold 

 

 

_____________________________    ____________________________ 

Ron Olsen      Drew Kellner 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Dana Ketchen       

TOWN OF 

BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SELECTBOARD 

 
P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street 

BROOKLINE, NH  03033-0360 
 

Selectboard@brooklinenh.us  http://www.brooklinenh.us 

mailto:Selectboard@brooklinenh.us
http://www.brooklinenh.us/

